
Statement by CBI Facilitation Team concerning final meetings of Cape Cod 
National Seashore Subcommittee on Dune Shack District Preservation and Use Plan 

 
 

 On June 24, 2010, the Cape Cod National Seashore Subcommittee met and 
worked collaboratively to edit their Report on the Preservation and Use Plan for the 
Advisory Commission. At their final meeting on July 1, 2010, the Subcommittee reached 
consensus on their report. It was distributed to the Subcommittee the following week and 
presented to the Advisory Commission on July 19, 2010. The Subcommittee’s report is 
available to the public and can be accessed at http://parkplanning.nps.gov/CACO. 


